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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Careers fair Monday 15th January 2024 

I am pleased to invite you and your child to our careers fair for years 10 and 11 on Monday 15th 

January from 4pm to 6pm. During the event you will have the opportunity to talk to a variety of 

employers, explore post-16 options such as apprenticeships, A-levels, T-levels and other courses by 

talking to local colleges and sixth forms and find out more about higher education providers. Our 

independent careers advisor will also be available if you would like further careers advice for your 

child. 

We hope that you can attend the careers fair and look forward to welcoming you on the 15th January. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Gwyther 

Careers Lead 
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